
I 

193 
RECORD OF PROCEEDINGS 

Minutes of SPECIAL Meeting 
COLUMBUS ULASJ. UOOK CO. COL_,,_O . .-, Form No. 1097 

Held _____________ August _ 2 4 , ___ I 97 0 _________________________________________________________________________________ ] 9 _______ _ 

The Councl I of the City of Centerville, County of Montgomery, State of 
Ohio met in Special Session, Monday, August 24, 1970 at 9:30 P.M. at the 
Municipal Building with Mayor Paul Hoy presiding. Councilmen present were as 
fol lows: J. V. Stone, John Zengel, John McIntire, Victor Green, Harold Wei Is, 
John Davis, City Manager John Griffin, Municipal Attorney Robert Farquhar, 
Director of Finance Ronald Budzik, and Clerk of Council Marilyn Mclaughlin. 

The proposed Income Tax Contract for collection by West Carrollton was 
discussed by Council. Mr, Davis moved that Council authorize the City Manager 
to fol low through with negotiating the Contract, as revised, for Income Tax 
Collection by West Carrollton. Mr. McIntire seconded the motion . A roll ca1 I 
vote resulted In seven ayes in favor of the motion. 

Mr. Wells advised that Mr. Tom Cloud has invited al I Counci I Members, 
Trustees, City Managers, and other Elected Officials to attend a Meeting 
Sunday, August 30, 1970 at 7:30 P.M. at the old County Court House to discuss 
rates tor Waste Col lectlon throughout Montgomery County. 

Waste Collection fn and by the City of Centervl lie was discussed by 
Council. Mayor Hoy advised that a phone cal I from Mr. Doug Trask, 5439 Red 
Coach Road, was received by the Clerk; re feels that the Citizens of Centervi II 
are entitled to better Waste Collection than they are now receiving from Town 
and Country, he did not endorce a 50-50 proposal with Town and Country. Two 
residents on Valley Vista Way appeared before Councl I concerning problems they 
have experienced with the present hauler. Mr. Griffin and Mr. Budzik review­
ed their cost estimates for Waste Col 1ection by the City. Further discussion 
revealed that, to provide a good house service, a rate between $3.50 and $4.00 
would be necessary; this would provide some surplus in the third year for 
additional equipment. The cost and pros and cons of a 50-50 col lectlon 
system between the City and a private hauler were reviewed. Fol lowing addi­
tional discussion concerning Municipal Waste Collection, Mr. McIntire moved 
that the City of Centervi lie direct the City Manager to go to bid for two 
new waste or refuse collection trucks and one used waste or refuse co~lection 
truck. Mr, Davis seconded the motion. Mr. McIntire advised that this is a 
hal 1mark and positive decision and hopes that the enthusiasm continues with 
the Street Superintendent as well as through the administration. A roll cal I 
vote resulted in six ayes in favor of the motion. Mr. Zengel voted no. Mr. 
Zengel felt the thought, concept, and idea are admirable that the City pick 
up waste but felt that it is premature at this time and ls bui It on shaky 
ground; he feels it wit I bring problems and headaches. Mr. Griffin agreed 
with Mr. Zengel's thought but advised that he will carry out the program 
wel I, 

Mr, Stone moved that Centerville develop a City flag and a City emblem 
and the idea be extended to the area artists, Mayor Hoy seconded the motion. 
A rol I cal I vote resulted in six ayes in favor of the motion, Mr. Zengel 
voted no. 

The Meeting was then adjourned. 
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